
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

This week is concert week at JMS. Orchestra will take place on Monday, Chorus will perform on 

Tuesday, and Band on Thursday. All concerts will begin at 6:30.  

 

There is still time to order your yearbook for this year. They are $20 and you can find the link to 

order on our website as well as in this week’s email update. Use code YB100871 Order Here 

 

If you are interested in serving with the PTA next year, please reach out to Ms. Mathews in our 

front office.  

 

The track team will have a meet at home against Mendenhall on Monday and at Southwest on 

Wednesday. The softball and baseball teams will play on Monday at Southeast and at home on 

Thursday against Southwest. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back next week. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.strawbridge.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cvernont%40gcsnc.com%7C616517b144fb4538747408da2eaf30fa%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C637873627219126669%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4tPqo%2BlMtBgRSEFuUxHkBQ%2B6Jt9%2F2v5zLRuYcdFP80E%3D&reserved=0

